
Cramond  &  Barnton  Community
Council will meet next week

The first meeting of the Cramond & Barnton Community Council
to be held after the summer break takes place at the Cramond
Kirk Hall on 21 September 2017.

The meeting will cover regular business including a police
report,  planning  report  and  an  update  from  the  local
councillors.

The community council issued an end of year report ahead of
the summer to explain some of the work they have done on
behalf of residents which you can read here :
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The local councillors for the Almond Ward are :

Graham Hutchison Conservative

Graham  Hutchison
(Con)

Telephone: 0131 529 4354
Email: graham.hutchison@edinburgh.gov.uk

Kevin  Lang  (Lib
Dem)

Kevin Lang Liberal Democrat

Telephone: 0131 529 4389
Email: kevin.lang@edinburgh.gov.uk

Norrie Work (SNP)

Norman Work SNP

Telephone: 0131 529 3272
Email: norman.work@edinburgh.gov.uk

Louise Young (Lib
Dem)

 

Telephone: 0131 529 4572
Email: louise.young@edinburgh.gov.uk
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